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N E W S L E T T E R

On December 13th, Rainhouse
Manufacturing Canada Ltd.'s very own
Ray Brougham, accompanied by Chris
Lichty, attended the December 2023
Sidney Breakfast Club (SBC) meeting.
Ray Brougham, CEO of Rainhouse,
joined Jennifer Michell, VP of Titan
Boats, Michael Williamson, CEO of
Cascadia Seaweed, and Terri O'Keeffe,
Town of Sidney Councillor, as the
featured Industry Panel. Together, they
engaged in a robust conversation and
Q/A session, delving into the nuances
of Lower Island Marine Industry
Economic Development.
 

Ray, a dedicated SBC member for over a
decade and a recent addition to the
COAST board, brings extensive
knowledge of the marine industry,
rooted in his experience manufacturing
marine parts. His valuable insights were
a key contribution to the panel
discussion.
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The Sidney Breakfast Club
(SBC) is a monthly gathering of
manufacturers, industrialists,
engineers, and tech enthusiasts
with a cooperative spirit. The
SBC is a space for networking,
knowledge-sharing, and
fostering collaboration among
diverse businesses. The club
has been a vital part of the
Sidney business district since
the early 1990s, providing a
platform for sharing insights,
addressing management
challenges, and collectively
contributing to the tech sector's
success. Today, the SBC
continues its legacy of
supporting both seasoned
CEOs and budding
entrepreneurs.

“Great meeting this morning -
53 fascinating people chatting
about Lower Island Marine
Industry development.” 


